
Dear Parents, 
  
We had a fantastic time at the Harrietsham 'Big Summer Sing'! Going on the train just added 
to the fun of the day - although they were disappointed they couldn't eat their lunch as 
soon as we arrived (9.49am!). 
The school welcomed us in and let us use their Class 2 as a base for the day, so the first 
thing we did was have a good look around their classroom! 
We went our to play and many of our class found friends from Harrietsham and it was lovely 
to see them playing together.  The children sounded amazing in the rehearsal. 
Hollingbourne school came too and we all went for our picnic lunch up on their field. In the 
afternoon the children all sat muddled up as they had found or made new friends and it was 
great to see how the children all mucked in regardless of where they were from. 
When it came time for the concert in the afternoon, they really excelled themselves and 
sounded amazing! Luckily their teacher is far more musical than I am, and played all the 
songs on her keyboard and ukulele. We all set off for the train and had biscuits as we waited 
it! I hope they told you about it, I was so proud of them. They represented our school 
beautifully, sang brilliantly and I couldn't have asked any more from them -PRIDE awards all 
round on Monday! 
  
Next week we shall be writing fact files about wolves (linking from 'the Big Bad Wolf' in the 
stories we have read). In maths we shall be reading scales in 1s, 2s, 5s and 10s. 
In topic we shall be looking at maps and Ordinance Survey signs and symbols. 
  
Have a lovely weekend. 
Mrs Martin 
  
Year 2 teacher 
English Leader 
Lenham Primary School 
 


